

ORDER OF SERVICE

March 13, 2022

Worshipping Together Through Song	You're Worthy of My Praise Behold Our God
Welcome & Call to Worship	Baptist Catechism - Jerry Patton See Q & A on back of bulletin
Worshipping Together Through Song	How Deep the Father's Love for Us It is Well
Deacon's Prayer and Encouragement	Mike Hall
Worshipping Together Through Song	Yet Not I But Through Christ in Me
Pastoral Prayer	Skyler Barker
Receiving God's Word Together	Chris Baker
Responding to God's Word Together	
Announcements & Benediction	Chris Baker

WHY WE GATHER

Whether you're a first-time guest or a longtime member, we're glad you're here! We believe that there are many ingredients involved in making a healthy Christian, and the Sunday morning gathering is definitely one of them. Each week we live our lives being bombarded by lies; we are told that we are so bad that we are beyond hope or so good that we are beyond need. Throughout our week we are tempted to put our hope in and stake our joy on things and people that will inevitably fail us. A gospel-centered, Jesus-exulting weekly gathering is a major defense against these errors. We need to be reminded by others and need to remind others of the wonders purchased for us by the person and work of Jesus Christ. Gathering with other Christians is a God-ordained means to do this.

WEEKLY VOLUNTEERS

	This Week	Next Week
Ushers	Mike Coggins Stuart Cox Steve Gordon Kenny Griggs	Mike Hall Stuart Cox, Steve Gordon Kenny Griggs
Nursery	Lyndsey Kempker, Tarryn Vega, Brenda Magnusson	Joey, Kelly, Tyler Hawkins, Carol Rodgers
Children's Church	Sandra Dorr, Kelly Hawkins, Harold Deckerd, Dylan Kempker	Carrie Coggins, Tanya Hann, Gary Dorr
Tech Team	Brent Erisman James Snook	
Deacon Prayer	Mike Hall	Randy Power
Stuart House	Travis Barr	Terry Carlyle
Monday Tellers	Nancy Burson Marilyn Magley	Dorothy Smith LeeAnn Mahieu

OUR TEAM

Ministerial Staff

Chris Baker, Pastor (573) 529.3378 | cbaker@centraliafbc.org Jerry Patton, Pastoral Resident (573) 528-4569 | jerry@centraliafbc.org Danelle Mathews, Music Director (573) 682.7159 | dmathews@centraliafbc.org Chuck Burton, Senior Adult Director (573) 682.4931 | cburton@centraliafbc.org Nicole Rhoades, Children's Director (573) 881-0850 | nicole@centraliafbc.org

Administrative & Support Staff

Jacki Stelzer, Secretary John Luttrell, Custodian

Deacons

Lonnie Cox Stuart Cox Bob Fair Duane Farmer Seth Foster Steve Gordon Mike Hall

Michael Hann Randy Power Dennis Sykes Dan Rhoades, Chairman Harold Deckerd, V Chairman Gary Dorr, Secretary

CONTACT US

First Baptist Church 101 S Collier St. Centralia, MO 65240 573.682.2148 | office@centraliafbc.org

FBC THIS WEEK

Sunday, Mar 13	
9:00am	Sunday School
10:15	Worship Gathering

Coffee House Bible Study 6:00pm Women's Bible

Study

Tuesday, Mar 15

5:00pm

9:15am Fellowship Hall usage

Wednesday, Mar 16

1:00pm Food Pantry open

5:30pm Dinner

6:15pm FBC Kids Wed Night Live Prayer Meeting

Thursday, Mar 17

6:00pm Pickleball

Friday, Mar 18

10:00am Game Day

Saturday, Mar 19

7:00am Men's Bible Study

9:00am HMBA D3 Advance Conference

Upcoming FBC Events

March 20 after worship: Building Study

Committee Meeting

March 20 at 6:30pm: Members Meeting

NEWS

Lost and Found: There are many winter coats, hats, and scarves to be picked up. You can find them in the office foyer. Any unclaimed items will be taken to a shelter in two weeks.

Ladies Caring and Sharing: Sat. April 2 from 1:00 to 4:00 in the Fellowship Hall. Join us as we make greeting cards. Just bring glue sticks and scissors and a washcloth (or rag). We will be using card stock, punches, stamp pads and ink, embellishments, and other items to decorate with. Any questions, see Jeri Ward.

"Train up a child in the way he should go; even when he is old, he will not depart from it." Proverbs 22:6 Would you like to help train the children of FBC? About five more Children's Church servants are needed for the Sunday morning rotation. Please contact Sadie Foster for more information.

Library Update: Whether you read to escape, be inspired, or challenged to think, our FBC library has something for you. We've been blessed with donations of a large collection of Christian novels by some talented authors. You can find edgy suspense, mysteries, romance, historical fiction, and more. We're having to downsize; help us know what to keep. We've put some of our older authors that have not been read for a while on display on the fireplace side of the fiction section. Stop by and check it out!

What's new with Operation Christmas Child: This year we hope to reach more children with shoeboxes by trying something different. We have put together a gift registry of much needed items on Amazon. For information on how to use the registry please contact Terry or Ann Carlyle. Don't forget that March is "Clothing Month". We are collecting t-shirts, socks and underwear for boys and girls ages 2-14 years.

2022-2023 Scholarship Applications are ready. You can find printed ones on the window ledge in the office hallway and electronic ones on the church website www.centraliafbc.org under the "Resources" tab. Deadline is April 1.

Wednesday Dinner: 5:30pm; March 16: Cheeseburger Sliders, Loaded Mashed Potatoes, Glazed Carrots, Salad, Dessert

Heart of Missouri Baptist Association D3 Advance: March 19, 9am-2pm at Ashland Baptist Church: Sessions for Pastors, Worship Leaders, Youth, Children, Adults, Deacons. \$10/person-includes lunch. Register at www.heartofmissouriba.org

The Building Study Committee invites the FBC Family to join them for a planning session and survey on March 20 immediately following the Member's Meeting. We'll discuss various areas of our facility and are excited to hear your thoughts about how we can steward our property in the days ahead.

The deacons will bring the following recommendations at our March 20 Members Meeting:

Motion #1: The deacons recommend FBC of Centralia authorizes the Property Committee to expend up to \$7,000 for black mold abatement.

Motion #2: The deacons recommend FBC of Centralia authorizes the Property Committee to expend up to \$75,000 for tuck pointing. Funds will be taken from the Mansfield CD.

Our facility is open to the public as a warming station when temperatures are dangerously cold. The conference room, foyer, and bathrooms are available for use. The remainder of the building will remain locked. Signage will be posted on the Fellowship Hall entrance doors when the building is open for use.



MOBILE GIVING

Scan the QR Code with your mobile device to be directed to our mobile giving platform or visit centraliafbc.org/give.

LAST WEEK'S ATTENDANCE & GIVING

Sunday School 128 Morning Worship 177 Giving

Total Received

Weekly Need		\$8,095.42	

\$13,069.34

SERMON NOTES

| Chris Baker

Baptist Catechism:

Question #10: How many persons are there in the Godhead?

Answer: There are three persons in the Godhead: the Father, the Son, and the Holy Spirit; and these three are one God, the same in essence, equal in power and glory.

PRAYER LIST

To add a prayer request, fill Connect Card from the pew rack and place it in the offering plate, or email office@centraliafbc.org

Name	Need	Name	Need
Bob Fair Darryl Veazey Tonya Hardy Mary Bagley Rita Burton Karen Wehrman Cale Harper J B Long Michael Jeanie Whitlatch Ukraine Russia	Ongoing respiratory issues Cancer Lungs, Histoplasmoses Health issues, son passed away Medical Testing and Healing Dialysis, heart, stroke Seizures Kidney surgery recovery Serious Motorcycle accident Allergy Reaction	Nada Gibson Donna Smith Jeff Roberts Dot McNaghten Rhonda McMillen Dolores Lawson Montana Missions	Heart Procedure Recovery COPD Exercise Accident Therapy Heart surgery recovery Cancer, Alzheimer's Leg Pain - Nursing Home New Direction

Nursery is available during our worship gathering for children from birth through preschool. The nursery is located up the stairs from the family entrance. Ushers are available to help with the nursery check-in process.

Children's Church is available for children in kindergarten through the third grade on the first three Sundays of each month. Children's Church is dismissed from the Sanctuary before the sermon begins.



EASTER SCHEDULE

April 15 at 6pm: Good Friday Service

<u>April 17</u>: EASTER

7:00am Sunrise Service at City

Park Middle Shelter

8:00am

Breakfast at FBC

9:00am

Sunday School

10:15am

Worship



Keep Up-to-Date with FBC Happenings

*Sunday Bulletins: Each Sunday bulletin has upcoming information. Printed, emailed, mailed, and on FaceBook.

*Bimonthly Newsletters: Contact the office for newsletters to be mailed USPS or emailed every other month.

*Check our website: www.centraliafbc.org

*FaceBook: First Baptist Church of Centralia

*Do you know someone that doesn't have internet and hasn't been able to get to church? Let the office know and we can mail a weekly bulletin to them. We need to know the name and address.

If you have information that you want FBC members to know, be sure to contact the church office so it can be included in each of these communication avenues



Dear Parents,

We have some new families, so I would like to take a moment to review our policies.

- 1. Teachers will be in their classrooms by 8:50. Please do not send your child(ren) to class before 8:50.
- 2. We have a check in/check out process. We will check your child(ren) in at the bottom of the stairs. From there, your child(ren) will go to class and you may go to your class.
- 3. At the end of Sunday School, please come back to the table at the bottom of the stairs to check your child(ren) out. We will call them and they will come down. Do not go to your child's classroom to pick them up.
- 4. If your child(ren) attends the nursery during service, we will walk them to the nursery and you can pick them up after service. The only exception to this is if you have a child in the infant nursery. You may drop off and pick up babies from the nursery. If someone other than you will be picking your child(ren) up, please advise when you drop them off.

We will be working on a schedule of activities for the upcoming year. Please be on the lookout for those.

Thank you for sharing your children with us.

Yours in Christ, The Children's Department Leaders